Minutes
Committee #3

Transportation, Construction, Public Safety and Traffic

Committee #3 met Thursday, June 7, 2012 at 8:37 a.m. in the City Hall Council Chambers, 30
West Central Street, Chippewa Falls, WI.

Attendees: Bill Hicks, Mike Hanke, CW King, Mayor Hoffman, Jane Lardahl, Fire Chief Tom Larson,
Fire Inspector Lt. John Bowe, and City Clerk Bridget Givens.

The meeting was called to order at 8:37 AM.

Iltem 1. Discuss and consider the liquor licenses currently being held by businesses that only serve
malt beverages and/or wine with possible recommendation to Council.

As long as the licensee has a place of business and is open for a minimum of 20 hours per
week, the license cannot be revoked or not renewed due to not selling Class “B”
Intoxicating Liquor. Mr. Hanke asked that it be noted in the minutes his distress with Class
B license holders that do not sell Class B items.

No action taken

Item 2. Discuss and consider the replacement of the Snorkel Fire Truck in the interest of public
safety with possible referral to Committee.

Chief Larson will determine design and specifications of a replacement fire truck and
present the results to Committee 3 in approximately 30 days(1% week of July).

No action taken
Item 3. Discuss and consider Sidewalk Use Permit from the Chippewa Falls Public Library from
June 1 — September 15, 2012 for the display of a sign immediately in front of the main entrance to

publicize programming with possible recommendation to Council.

This request is referred to the Library Board of Trustees and will be brought back to
Committee 3 after their approval.

No action taken
Item 4. Adjournment. Motion by King/Hanke, all present voting aye, to adjourn at 9:04 AM.

Motion carried.

Minutes submitted by:
Bill Hicks, Chair



